8 September 2016

The Editor-in-Chief
South African Journal of Higher Education
P. O. Box 3003
Matieland
7602


Dear Sir/Madam

Confirmation of language editing

This letter serves to confirm that the article “Using action research for curriculum development and improving the learning experience: a case study”, authored by Anna Oksiutycz and Caroline Azionya of the University of Johannesburg, was edited by me, Emmerentia Breytenbach. I have also provided the authors with notes on aspects that they still have to address.
Yours sincerely
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Emmerentia Breytenbach

58 A First Avenue
Westdene
Johannesburg
2092

e-mail address: emmiebbach@gmail.com
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